Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 1:36 PM

To: ‘Heather Patterson'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Naranjo, Mark; Mann, Ryan
Cc: Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com; Ruth, Amy; Austin Weyant; Foust, Bryan
Subject: RE: Big Eddy Unit DI #9 Work Plan

RE: XTO/BOPCO * BEU DI 9 SWD (BEU DI 9 34H) * 30-015-42008 * 2RP-4552 * DOR: 1/24/17
All,
This document is a little confusing, but OCD offers the following:

In the document, at least twice, it is referred to as a “Closure Report”. OCD DENIES, and is not reviewing the document
as a Closure Report.

Part 4.0, third paragraph states “ All contaminated soils will be removed and replaced with clean backfill.....” OCD would
approve the removal of all contaminated soils, if that is actually the proposal.

Table 3 lists “Sample Number on Figure 2” as L4. Figure 2 only shows one sample point labeled L1.

OCD does approve and does request additional delineation to adequately define impact. Once that is completed, OCD
will consider a remediation proposal based on the delineation results.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 1:52 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>;
Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com; Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>; Austin Weyant
<austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>; Foust, Bryan <Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: Big Eddy Unit DI #9 Work Plan

RE: XTO * BEU DI #9 * 30-015-42008 * 2RP-4552

Good Afternoon,



Please find the attached work plan (delineation plan) for the Big Eddy Unit DI #9.
Give me a call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson

Staff Scientist

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575)200-5343 (mobile)

MA




